The Mayor and City Council
of the
City of Coachella
invite you to the Groundbreaking Ceremony
for the Van Buren Street Sidewalk Project

Please join us in this celebration on
Thursday, May 26, 2016
@ 9:00 a.m.
Rancho Las Flores Park

For more information, please call
Public Works Department at (760) 501-8100




